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Dates to Remember 

29th Nov - Yr 6 Fundraiser & Final Day to place 
                  uniform orders for starting school 2014 
11th Dec - Presentation Day  @ 4pm 
13th Dec - Fun Day  
18th Dec - Last day of School 2013 

CLASS AWARDS 

K 
Amira F  
Max B 

Angus V 
Breannah D 

Kayden L 

 K/1  
Zara C 
Sarah T 
Cohen S 
Ben H 

Nathan K  

 1 
Riley C 

Hayley C 
Oscar M 
Fazel K  
Hollie G  

2  
Ashley M 
Aisha H 

Billie-Rose R 
Kahlen Mc 
Torsten B  
Abby C  
Jacob I   

3  
Sumara H 

Allyn B  
Jase C 

Leeza G 
Brooke F 

4  
Tara Mc 
Josh R 

Jessica M  
Jordan L 
James O  

 5  
Talisha  D 

Kye M  
Blake S 

Nathan B 
Daniel Mc 

6  
James R 

Jack I 
Nathan S 

Lita W 
Tiffany W  

K      Sumalee S       
1       Laura P 
3       Olivia P 
5       Kaysie M 

K/1      Maddison R   
2          Wil P      
4          Angel W 
6          Charlotte V  

LARGE MERIT CERTIFICATES  

Jayden S Thomas H  

CITIZENSHIP AWARDS 



P & C News 
 

Canteen. 
The last day of canteen will be on the 17th Dec 2013. Maryanne would like to say a very big thank 
you to all her volunteers in 2013, without all of you we would not of been able to run the canteen for 
our children. 

Uniform 
Last uniform orders due back tomorrow Friday 29th November. Please have correct money when  
ordering. 
 
Dates to Remember  
Uniform orders due back tomorrow.  
Fundraising meeting 4th December @2pm 
Last day of canteen Tues 17th of December 
General meeting 18th of December @1.30pm 
 
Bernadette Menck 
President 
 
 
Fundraising Committee 
 
The fundraising committee are commencing the putting together of their annual Christmas Raffle.  
Please help us by sending in your donations towards our raffle these donations could include hamper 
items, non perishable food items, toys, books or any small gifts. Remember the more donations, the 
more prizes for the children. Tickets for the raffle will be attached to next weeks newsletter. Many 
thanks in advance.  

Canteen Roster 
Friday  29 Nov     Rebecca D, Bee M  

Mon     2 Dec       Lisa D, Fiona H   

Tues    3 Dec      Jodi W, Trina M   

Wed     4 Dec      Jackie L, Katie C  

Thurs   5 Dec      Pam G, Louise B  

SCHOOL  NEWS 

Abby  

and  

Jacob  

assisting  

Mrs King 

with solving 

Maths 

problems. 



Principal’s News 
 
 
Thought For the Week 
Take time to laugh. It helps to lift life’s loads. 
 
 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to the Year 5 students who have 
chosen to make leader speeches this week. It is 
clear to me that many of the students have put a lot 
of time and effort into ensuring they were presenting 
a high quality speech to their fellow students and 
teachers. These students should be proud of their 
efforts. Voting for 2014 leaders will take place to-
morrow. House meetings will be held next week to 
determine house leaders.  
Leaders will be announced on Presentation Day. 
 
 
 

Senior Citizens’ Luncheon 
On Wednesday 4th December  some of our stu-
dents will be performing for the senior citizens at 
their Christmas Lunch held at the Greta Workers 
Club. Miss Elkins will be organising a group to per-
form some Zumba routines and Mrs Gilmour will 
lead a choir group in some carol singing.  
 
 

Family Law APP 
I have placed an add from “My Family Law” in the 
newsletter, relating to an app they have produced to 
provide real advice to questions you may have re-
garding family law matters. 
 
 
 

End of Year 
A reminder that reports will be handed out to stu-
dents on Wednesday 11th December.  
Presentation day will be held on Wednesday 11th 
December at 4pm. 
The Year 6 farewell will be held on Thursday 12th 
December at 6pm. 
Our fun day will be held on Friday 13th December. 
Water slide and surf slide have been booked. We 
were unable to book them for a later day.  
Students last day will be Wednesday 18th Decem-
ber. 
 
 
 
Sandra Armstrong 
Principal 

GO-CARTS    GO-CARTS   GO-CARTS 
 

What fun Year 5 have had making their go-carts 

over the past few weeks.  

As you can see by the pictures they have  

produced some pretty awesome looking  

go-carts and we all look forward to seeing the 

fully completed product in operation.  



COMMUNITY NEWS 

This is a paid Advertisement  - Thank you for your sponsorship.  

This is a paid Advertisement    
Thank you for your sponsorship.  

myFamilyLaw 
myFamilyLaw is a free family law app where you 
can submit your family law query to a real family lawyer in your 
State in Australia. 
 
Also find information about divorce, property settlement, parent-
ing arrangements, child support, family violence and your finan-
cial future. 
 
You can also use myFamilyLaw to find and connect with family 
law professionals, view inspiring motivational quotes and attend 
family activities listed in myFamilyLaw Events. 
 
myfamilylaw.net.au 


